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The new refurbished by-pass weir at Tyn-yr-heol Lock

News

Thomas Dadford

The Thomas Dadford was re-launched after its winter overhaul just before Easter. We had a good start
to the season with good passenger numbers on a few weekends - then the engine began to fail. Many
attempts have been made to find the problem, but it has meant that the boat was out of action for the
peak summer months. Many thanks to the members who have been taking the engine to and from the
engine repairers. At the time of writing the engine has not been repaired. Hopefully the problem will be
sorted and we will have a trouble free season next year!

Work Parties
 A number of work parties have taken place lately - mainly clearing the Tonna Workshop site, which
 Was used by the contractord restoring Tyn-yr-heol Lock. For details of work parties please contact
Malcolm Smith - Work Party Co-ordinator



Tonna Workshops after the clean-up. The pipe remains in place bringing
Water from the River Neath to the canal to maintain water levels until
Ynysbwllog Aqueduct is completed.

  The new gate into the garden area and a recently cleaned car parking



Tyn-yr-heol Lock, Tonna - looking towards Neath

The stretch up-stream of Tyn-yr-heol Lock - now in water










